
APPENDIX B 

 

Good morning, 
 
Historically, requests for variations of the tariffs have been submitted by the Medway 
Licensed Taxi Drivers Association.  To ensure a regular review of the tariffs takes place, 
Medway Council’s Licensing Sub Committee have agreed we create a Medway Taxi Tariff 
Review Policy, which will include the frequency and methodology of the reviews.  This Policy 
will be created, following engagement with you all.  Therefore, the policy will be drafted and 
circulated to you via email in due course for your views.  Please be mindful that this is a 
lengthy process so will not happen overnight. 
 
In the meantime, following receipt of a request from an individual driver to review the current 
tariffs, the Licensing Sub Committee also agreed our request to poll the taxi trade on 
whether or not you wish for the tariff to be reviewed now or whether to wait until the Policy 
has been created, approved and implemented, and report back with the results.   
 
I am therefore seeking your view. 
 
Do you wish for the tariff to be reviewed now?  Please respond by 10 FEBRUARY 2022 
with a YES or NO only. 
 
Many thanks 
 
Kind regards 
 
Mandy 
 
Mandy Francis 
Licensing Manager  
Gravesham & Medway Shared Licensing Service 
Gravesham Borough Council 

 

 

 


